
 

 

 

 

 

 

STATE OF GEORGIA, COUNTY OF CRISP 

 

NOTICE OF RISK LIMITED AUDIT OF ELECTION RESULTS 

 

 Pursuant to O.C.G.A. 21-2-498 and SEB RULE 183-1-15-.04, notice is hereby 

given that the Risk Limited Audit of the returns of votes cast in the May 21, 2024 

General Primary Nonpartisan election will take place in the office of the Election 

Supervisor at 210 South 7TH Street, Room #103, Crisp County Government Center on 

Thursday May 30, 2024 beginning at 9:00 am and continuing until complete. 

 

 This the 28th day of May. 

     

        Becky S. Kitchens 

        Election Supervisor 

        Crisp County, Georgia 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 


